



Workshops

Child care providers and parents are welcome to attend workshops unless specifically noted "for care providers only". We accept credit card, cash or cheque. To register by mail, please clearly note which workshop you are attending and mail with payment to: Childhood Connections Okanagan Family & Childcare Society - #4 - 1890 Ambrosi Road, Kelowna, BC, V1Y 4R9.

Workshops are on a first paid first served basis. You can phone to check if there is space available but we will not hold a space for you until payment is received. If you mail your payment and the workshop is full before your payment was been received we will call you.

Workshops are Non-Refundable

- Please note your workshop date, time and location on your personal calendar as the CCRR Program does not phone to remind participants of workshops.
- Individuals arriving late or leaving early will have their certificates adjusted. No certificates will be issued to individuals who miss 20 minutes or more of a workshop. Please advise staff member before the night of the workshop.
- All non-members will pay a straight \$35.00 fee to attend workshops/networking provided by the CCRR
 Program with the exception of the Child Safe First Aid and community facilitated or partnered workshops.
 Costs for these will be individually listed.
- Sorry, we are unable to accommodate children during workshop sessions.
- The doors will be unlocked 15 minutes before the training begins. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.
- You must contact Childhood Connections within 24 hours if you are unable to attend a workshop. If you do not give this notice, you will be invoiced \$20.00 to be paid before you can sign up for other workshops.

Please Note: The CCS CCRR provides certificates of participation for a variety of workshops. When claiming a workshop or course for training hours, it is the participant's responsibility to check with the ECE Registry or Community Care Licensing, that the certificate will be accepted.

Networking for Childcare Providers

Networking provides many opportunities for care providers to; relax and have fun, share resources and ideas, participate in group discussion, share and celebrate successes, access the toy lending library, connect and build relationships with fellow care providers, have use of the photocopier and laminator (small fee), brainstorm and reflect on challenges, guidance, child development, nutrition and health & safety